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Calendar Items 

Please Note!!! 
 

January Meeting CANCELLED 
 

February Meeting CANCELLED 

 

We are planning to resume our 

monthly meetings in March 
 

March 15 (Mon) Monthly meeting at 

Princeville Heritage Museum at 7:00 

p.m. 

President’s Column   
 

Dan Wiest 
 

Life is a balance, we all know that.  We can hang on to the past, and 
we can balance it with change.  It is up to us to put the two together 
and be optimistic of the future.  I am pretty excited about what this year 
will bring, and nobody can bring me down.  I hope you feel the same 
way.  I have been working hard on projects, Fixing this, Fixing that, 
Boy, it sure seems like things need a lot of TLC sometimes!   
 
I tackled a long overdue pto seal leak fix on my snow tractor, the Super 
M.  I am one to improve and make better— So I put in a couple of 
Readi-sleeves to eliminate rough spots and grooves on the shaft and to 
improve seal life.   
 
Over the last several weeks, I have been plugging away at the 4100 
axle rebuild. The axles where made for IH by Rockwell Standard. They 
are super big and burly axles with lots of heavy parts- who needs to lift 
weights.  And I would be glad to tell you each steering ball takes 5 
pounds of grease and boy have I gone through boxes of rags and 
gloves.   
 
On another note, I bought a super sweet IH 820 header, bidding on-line 
at a local auction. It was an awesome price.  As Kevin taught me, 
always mix things up and try things new.  
  
As the new year takes off, we will not have our January and February 
meeting. We hope we can get together in March. Until then, here is 
your homework:  Call upon a friend each week, and bring a list of 
your winter projects & exploits to the next meeting.   
Til then, stay safe, Dan 

Vice President’s Column ??? 
 

Kevin Engquist 

 

Hello Everybody, 

Well a new year is here and happy to day,  I have-
n't purchased any more projects.  Now I just need to figure 
out how to get motivated enough to finish up some of 
them.  Panzer, Cat. D-4, Cletrac and Farmall 350  all have 
parts waiting, just need to get started.   

I truly hope this message finds you all well.  We are all 
adapting to the new way of life, and I am sure like what Dan 
said,  good times ahead.  Let's make the best of it.   

Here is hoping to see you soon at the next meeting, whenev-
er that maybe. Remember, Dan and I will be cooking a break-
fast for everybody sometime too. 

2021 dues are now due! 
2020 show sponsors do not applyñyou will 
continue to receive newsletters in 2021. 

 

The dues renewal form and new member 
brochure/form can be found on our website. 

 

Treasurer Report 
 

2020 Year End 

 
Checking 
Opening Balance = $3,246.42 
      Expenses = $2879.53 
       Revenue = $2,612.00 
       To Savings = $1,300.00 
Ending Balance = $1,678.89 

Savings: 
Opening Balance = $6,784.79 
        Interest (12 Mo) = $  3.85 
       From Checking =$1,300.00 
Ending Balance = $8,088.64 
 
Note: Club donated a new PA 
system to the museum for a dona-
tion of $945 
 
Membership: 
36 renewed with 19 that have not 
renewed.  Shawn will send out a 
reminder this month to those who 
have not renewed their member-
ship. 
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Joke Corner 
 

 

             What is a Buzz Kill? 
                  A fly swatter. 

Announcements & Info  
Send requests to Mike Powers 
 

Happy Birthday 
 

Floyd Streitmatter ~ Jan 31 
Lewie Haney ~ Jan 31 
Logan Joehl ~ Feb 6 

Ned Ransom ~ Feb 24 
Gary Fyke ~ Feb 27 

 

Happy Anniversary 
 

Kim & Kevin Engquist ~ Jan 10 

 

2020 Club Officers 
 

President Dan Wiest  
309-253-4842  
wiestdd@gmail.com  
 

Vice President Kevin Engquist 
309-579-3293 
enky65@gmail.com 
 

Secretary Gary Fyke  
309-360-0209 
gwf8401@mediacombb.net 
 

Asst. Secretary  Mike Powers  
309-256-8224 
mhp0609@gmail.com  
 

Treasurer Shawn Weck 
309-256-4065  
shawnweck@gmail.com 

Sale Barn 
Please submit ads to Mike 
Powers.  Sale barn ads are free 
to club members or sponsors 
and will be ran as space allows. 
Suggested donation for a non-
member ad is $20.  Please 
notify Mike when your item 
sells. 
 
No Items this month. 

 

Trivia  
 

Ford Motor Co.'s first 
Fordson tractor rolled off the 
assembly line on Feb. 23, 1921.   
 
What was the name of this 
Famous Plant? 
 
Hint: See picture to the left. 

Directors 
 

Terry Beachler  309-696-0035  
terryb@beachlers.com 
 

Floyd Streitmatter  309-360-3978 
streitmatters@gmail.com 
 

Paul McKim  309-678-2901 
pemckim@gmail.com 
 

Roy Maguire 309-274-2683 
roy.maguire@frontier.com 
 

Grant Snow 309-573-5639 
gsnow693@sbcglobal.net 

 

Dates of Interest 
 

 Princeville Ag Team will not meet 
until spring. Look for an update in 
the next newsletter. Contact Roy 
Maguire for more info. 309-274-
2683 roy.maguire@frontier.com  
 
 

SAVE THE DATES! 
Summer Harvest 

 

August 27-28, 2021 
“The Roaring 20’s Take 2” 

***WEATHER STATEMENT*** 
 

If there is a meeting 
cancellation, it will be 
posted on our Facebook 
page before 5 p.m. the 
night of the meeting. 
Always use good judgment 
before traveling if travel 
conditions are iffy. 

Do these guys look familiar? 

 

Enjoy the little things, 

for one day you may 

look back  

and realize  they were 

the big things . 

        Website of the Month 
 
Next Farm Land USA, Avoca, Iowa 
On-line Auction dates: Feb 8, Mar 1  
Go to GirardAuction.com for details 


